After-School Enrichment

Helping Students Succeed in Class

Monday-Thursday, starting August 10, 2020 from
S5 300
Students must be Tribal Members, 1st Generation Descent or 2nd
Generation Descent in grades K-12th. Preference shall be given in

accordance with the Title 33 ( Tribal Employment Rights) of the
Tribal Code.

Eligible Students:

Those that have been retained from the previous
school year (2019-2020), have a learning disability (dyslexia, ADHD
ADD Autism, etc.) or have an IEP

Program will begin on August 10, 2020. At this time, only those
mentioned above are eligible for the program. We will begin open
enrollment when students' first Progress Report goes home for the
Escambia County Alabama School District.

Applications are due no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, August 7th. A
completed application must be on file for student to participate in the
program. Applications are available online or by email. Due to COVID-19,

we ask that you refrain from coming inside the building. Please fax, email,
mail, or use the drop box at the PCCC to submit your application.

Contact Information:
Kimberly S. McGhee, Youth Services Coordinator
517 Martin Road, Atmore, AL 36502
(251)368-9136, ext. 2662 or ksmcghee@pci-nsn.gov




